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SUNDANCE APPOINTS NEW NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 

Former HWE Mining Executive John Jones Joins Sundance Board 
 

 

International iron ore company Sundance Resources Limited (ASX: SDL – "Sundance") is pleased to 
announce the appointment of experienced mining executive Mr John Jones as a Non-Executive Director, 
further strengthening its Board as it progresses its Mbalam Project in West Africa towards development.  

Mr Jones was previously General Manager of HWE Mining, part of Leighton Contractors’ Resources Division, 
and currently assists the Division with strategy, client liaison and indigenous engagement. 

He has over 30 years' experience in the Australian contract mining industry in a wide range of general 
management roles. A respected engineer, Mr Jones has wide experience in the mining and civil construction 
industry having worked on large iron ore mine developments, encompassing construction, operations, civil 
infrastructure, processing and turnkey projects. 

Sundance’s Chairman, Geoff Wedlock, said: “On behalf of the Board, management and staff at Sundance and 
our subsidiary companies, Cam Iron SA and Congo Iron SA, I would like to welcome John to the Board at this 
important stage in the Company’s development.”  

“John’s experience with large mining and infrastructure projects in remote locations will be invaluable to 
Sundance as we complete  Definitive Feasibility Study of the Mbalam Project this year and move into project 
construction in 2011.” 
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About Sundance Resources Limited 
 
Sundance Resources Ltd is an international iron ore company focused on mining interests in the Republic of Cameroon and the Republic 
of Congo, in central west Africa. Sundance is progressing Definitive Feasibility Study of its Mbalam Iron Ore Project as the basis for 
developing a global iron ore business. Central West Africa is considered to have the potential to develop into a significant new iron 
province, underpinned by the Mbalam Project and nearby projects in Congo and Gabon. 
 
Sundance has been listed on the Australian Stock Exchange since 1993 and is also traded on over-the-counter markets in Frankfurt, 
Berlin, Hamburg, Stuttgart and Munich. 
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